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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Brandy Marble <bmarlady@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 8, 2018 12:02 PM
To: jeffersonauto@yahoo.com; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Hesse, Daniel (CI-StPaul); Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul); Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 798 Iglehart Ave.Jefferson Ltr.3-7-18

Hello Mai 
 
We appreciated the granted extension given to us by Marcia Moermond, however we have been in compliance prior to the 
March 1, 2018 deadline date. The 2 wood pallets have been totally removed from the yard at 798 Iglehart Ave. Which is 
totally visible from the street without exiting your vehicle.  The 2 wood pallets were never located behind any vehicles, 
they were leaning against the pull along camper and easily visible from the city street in any weather without exiting your 
vehicle.  
 
Best Regards, 
Mr. and Mrs. Jefferson  
 
On Thursday, March 8, 2018, 11:28:15 AM CST, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:  
 
 

Hello Mr. Jefferson, 

  

See attached letter in the above matter. 

  

  

  

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8563 

F: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

  

  


